
Congleton Museum Audience Survey – Prize Draw: Round 1 

Winners 

We’re excited to announce the winners of the first round of our “Win a Bear in Beartown!” 

prize draw! 

The prizes – soft toy bears from our Congleton Museum gift shop – were awarded as a thank you 

to participants in our Audience Survey, designed to help us better understand what local 

residents and visitors want from the museum. 

� Congratulations to our winners: 

 Matt R. 

 Laura B. 

 Christina W. 

The draw was conducted using the independent online tool Wheel of Names and overseen by two 

trusted museum representatives – Sergey Kamenskiy (Joint Chair) and Della Bordley – to 

ensure transparency and fairness. Screenshots of the process are included below. 

 



 

 



 

 


